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EDITORIAL DEPARTMENT

July 30, 1932

Sir Arthur Currle 
Principal 
McGill University 
Montreal, Canada

Dear Sir Arthur:

that Dr. Thomas WrightIt has been reported to us 
Moir Cameron, Edinburgh University, has been selected 
to head the new helminthology institute at Macdonald 
College.

Would you please confirm this report 
give a description of the institutegive a description of the institute, in order that a 
news TtTêm may 6ë 'prepared for possible use in iLr, 
JOURNAL?

Very truly yours,

News Editor
THE JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN MEDICAL ASSOCIATION
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